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Circular
Dear Parents, October 16, 2017

With Diwali round the corner, it has become important to sensitise
children about the devastating effects that the firecrackers pose. The
Supreme court has also taken an initiative to preserve our environment by
banning the sale of firecrackers. So this Diwali let us all be a part of this
noble cause and pledge to celebrate the festival in its true sense, with
earthen lamps.

Let us all go the extra mile and make the day special for any one
underprivileged child by giving him or her one pair of new clothes and
sweets. Let’s spread smiles and not pollution.

Wishing you all a green and a prosperous Diwali!

Thanks & Regards,

(Ms. Meenu Goswami)
Principal BS_CIR'17



